
Dear J. William, 

/'Thank you so much for your last oontributiont 

Oxford 

c,US<q!-=t/ I\ f. Is~ 
t) 

2, December, 1914 

You really have been 

wonderful. I have written to nearly all the Philadelphia subscribers.J 

I wish you could look in here and see how comfortably Grace and young 

Mrs. Max-Mtiller have settled these people. Our house is nothing but a 

junk-shop. We have packing oases arriving every week, and our drawing 

room is a sewing room for the wives of the professors, most of whom are 

making baby clothes, as they are an extraordinarily eugenic 1~ 

I hope something will come of your offer to Jusserand. On the French 

side they seem to be in want of help_:) 

I will have your Primer of the War put in proper hands for review/ 

Yesterday the Committee asked me to express to you again our warmest 

thanks for all you have done.~ 

Love to Mrs. ';lhite. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


